
SDMC Meeting Minutes 

Wednesday, 12/19/18 @ 3:30 p.m. 

 

Dr. Phillips opened the meeting with introduction of our construction superintendent. 

*Ms. Marquez held the SDMC Meeting regarding signage.  

1) Site Signage  

2) Directional Signage  

• The attendees had a map of the school to guide them for signage placement.  

• What type of signage would be used was discussed and voted on.  

• Fencing around the school and gate entrance and exit was placed.  

• Discussion of speed bumps and flashing lights for traffic control.  

• Discussion of stripes for student crossing.  

All site signage and directional signage was discussed and agreed upon. The time guesstimate for this is 

2-3 months. We will continue to keep in communication regarding all up and coming request or 

changes. We will meet again on 02/06/2019.  

 

Attendees: Dr. Phillips II, Mrs. Castillo, Mr. Branch, Officer Moore, Ms. Cindy, Ms. Mayberry, Ms. Burns, 

Mrs. Neal Hines, Dr. Hall, Ms. Marquez  

 

 

 

 


